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Teleconference Invitation 
          

National Consumer Protection Week: Combatting Immigration Scams 

Wed., March 9, 2016 

2 p.m. (Eastern) 

U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services (USCIS) invites you to a national stakeholder 
engagement on Wed., March 9 from 2 to 3:30 p.m. (Eastern) to discuss how to protect 
yourself and your community from immigration scams. 

 
In support of National Consumer Protection Week, we will provide an overview and 
updates on our Avoid Scams Initiative. Other federal agencies will discuss their efforts to 
combat immigration services scams and provide relevant updates.   
 
There will be a question and answer session after the discussion. You are encouraged to 
share feedback on outreach materials and ways to better combat immigration services 
scams.  

 
To join the teleconference: 

On the day of the engagement, please use the information below to join the session. We 
recommend calling in 10 to 15 minutes before the teleconference begins. 

Call-in Number: 888-664-9860 

Passcode: UPIL 

 
Note to Media: This engagement is not for press purposes. Please contact the USCIS Press 
Office at 202-272-1200 for any media inquiries. For questions about the engagement or 
other stakeholder matters, please email Public.Engagement@uscis.dhs.gov. 

 

We look forward to engaging with you! 
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